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Learning together with
God's love



 Update from Year 2  Week 1


Dear Parents / Carers







Date: 10.1.20
Welcome back! It has been lovely seeing all of Year 2 settling back into school so well and greeting us with lots of smiling faces. We hope you all had a wonderful, well deserved Christmas break. 

We have started 2020 by beginning our Power of Reading text ‘Rapunzel’. The children seem to be very excited about exploring the story – especially because we already know that it has a different twist to the tale we already know. Over the next few weeks, we are going to be developing our story writing. This week and next we are focusing on writing character descriptions. This will involve exploring character descriptions of witches that appear in different stories, so it may be helpful for you to discuss characters as you read with your child over the coming week. 

In maths we are continuing the topic of multiplication and division. We were very impressed with how well the children could recall our strategies (arrays, equal groups and repeated addition) after such a long break. Next week we are moving onto exploring division through sharing and grouping. By the end of the week we hope they should be clear on both so they may even be able to explain the difference to you! Please do continue to log onto Times Tables Rock stars to support your children with becoming fluent in the 2, 5 and 10 times tables. 

Alongside our Power of Reading book ‘Rapunzel’, we are going to begin looking at Monarchy in our history lessons. This will involve an exciting trip to Lewes Castle, towards the end of the half term, so please keep your eyes pilled for more letters concerning this. 
Thank you so much for those of you who came along to the SATs meeting, I hope that it was useful. Just a gentle reminder that we do not use the term ‘test’ or ‘SATs’, instead we refer to them as ‘Secret Agent Training’.  This is to ensure it is as fun as possible for the Year 2’s and we would really appreciate it if you could support us with this. 

If you have any questions, please do feel free to speak to us or send us an email. 

Kind regards,

The Year 2 Team
